
 
 
 
5 KELLYFIELD PARK - LANDSCAPING OF CLOSED CHILDREN'S PLAYGROUND 

(AN500-2003) 
 
With the closure of a number of children’s playgrounds in the city through the Council’s rationalisation 
of playgrounds, some sites require to be landscaped to remove the hard surfaces and mounding to 
create a more suitable and usable open space and improve the amenity of the surrounding landscape. 
 
It is proposed that the children’s playground at Kellyfield Park, which is now closed, be landscaped. 
 
This site is now unkempt with large areas of fencing and mounding.  The proposals include removal of 
the mounding, countouring, soiling and grassing, creating an improved amenity area.  The estimated 
cost of this work is £16,145.00, which can be met from the Quality of Life Fund in 2003/2004 for the 
landscaping of closed playgrounds. 
 
It is recommended that these works be carried out by Dundee Contract Services, Parks Section up to 
an estimated cost of £16,145.00. 
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